
 
 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE  

THE CITY OF SAMMAMISH PLANNING COMMISSION 

Proposed Changes to Sammamish Comprehensive Plan 

 

Notice is hereby given under SMC 24.25.160 that the City of Sammamish Planning Commission will hold a 

public hearing regarding proposed changes to the Sammamish Comprehensive Plan to be held at Sammamish 

City Hall, 801 228
th

 Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA. 

 

SUMMARY of AMENDMENTS:   
The city’s Comprehensive Plan is proposed to be amended with adoption of an updated Parks, Recreation 

and Open Space Plan Plan, i.e., (PRO Plan).  The PRO Plan provides guidance for future park development 

and program implementation.  The PRO Plan is an appendix to the City’s Comprehensive Plan.  The 

existing PRO plan will be replaced with an updated version and includes a total of 9 chapters as follows:    

 

Chapter 1, Introduction 

Chapter 2, Community Profile 

Chapter 3, Parks 

Chapter 4, Athletic Fields 

Chapter 5, Facilities 

Chapter 6, Recreation 

Chapter 7, Arts and Culture 

Chapter 8, Volunteers and Partnerships 

Chapter 9, Implementation 

 

To review draft copies of the amendments please contact the city or visit the city’s webpage at 

http://www.ci.sammamish.wa.us/ComprehensivePlan 

 

HEARING SCHEDULE:   

Public testimony will be taken by the Planning Commission on October 20, 2011 at a meeting to be held at 

City Hall within the city council chambers beginning at 6:30 PM.  Following the commission’s review and 

deliberations, a recommendation will be forwarded to the City Council for their review and adoption 

process, tentatively scheduled for next winter. 

 

Subsequent hearing to following during the City Council review of this proposed amendment.  

 

SEPA COMPLIANCE:   It is anticipated that non-project Determination of Non-significance, DNS will be 

issued in January 2012.   

 

CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:   

Emily Arteche, Community Development, Sammamish City Hall, 801 228
th

 Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA, 

phone: (425) 295-0522.  Comments on the proposed comprehensive plan amendments will be accepted 

throughout the planning commission review and again during the city council review. 
 


